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13 April 2023 

 

Resorts World One Important Notice [Hong Kong Departure] 

 

 

Dear Guest, 

 

On behalf of Resorts World Cruises, we look forward to welcoming you aboard the Resorts 

World One for her 3 Day / 2 Night High Seas Cruise departing from the Kai Tak Cruise 

Terminal in Hong Kong on 5 May 2023 (Friday). 

 

While on board, we hope you will enjoy the onboard offerings, facilities and our hospitality as 

we cruise on the open seas. Our friendly crew will be glad to provide you with any assistance 

during the voyage. 

 

Upon returning to Hong Kong on 7 May 2023 (Sunday), we would like to take this 

opportunity to inform you in advance that the ship will berth at the Kai Tak Cruise Terminal 

with a new arrival time at 10:00am. 

 

Below is the updated schedule for your reference: - 

DATE (DAY) PORT ARRIVAL DEPARTURE 
5 May 2023 (Fri)  Hong Kong - 2100 
6 May 2023 (Sat) Cruising at Sea - - 
7 May 2023 (Sun) Hong Kong 1000  

 

Once again on behalf of Resorts World Cruises, we thank you in advance for your kind 

attention and we wish you a pleasant voyage with us aboard the Resorts World One. 

 

 

Please contact our hotlines for assistance: 

Resorts World Cruises Customer Services Centre Toll Free Line 

• Hong Kong: +852 800 938 887 

• Singapore: +65 800 852 8188 

• Malaysia: 1800 814 852 
Email 
reservations.ts@rwcruises.com (Chinese language version) 
reservations.en@rwcruises.com (English language version) 

RW@Sea Members  
 

Email 
member.hk@rwcruises.com (Hong Kong / Taiwan) 
member.booking@rwcruises.com (Singapore / Malaysia) 

Kindly refer to the terms and conditions of the Ticket Contract (Passage Contract) on your booking confirmation. 
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